## Chippewa Valley Blues Society Meeting October 25, 2010

The meeting of the Chippewa Valley Blues Society was at The Mousetrap on October 25,2010. Those in attendance included: Mike Fischer, Mike Kelly, John Berman, Buck Barrichman, Dan Kebschull, Dan Callan and John LeBrun.

## **Approval of August minutes:**

Mike Fischer made a motion to approve the minutes and Dan Callan seconded them, all approved.

## **Treasurer's Report:**

Treasurer, Lisa Vandewalle was not present and had e-mailed that she could not attend the meeting.

CVBS fund is: \$4,187.45 TNB fund is: \$5,702.31

TNB Outstanding Receivables: \$1225.00 and ½ Hot Spot for BOTC, (Blues on the Chippewa).

Outstanding Payables: \$45.00.

John Berman negotiated with ASCAP to forgo "09" with the 2010 payment of \$219.00 which was approved at the August 2010 meeting. BOTC is waiting to be funded the \$250.00 or balance, \$500.00 commitment finally approved at the August 2010 meeting. John Berman will let Lisa Vanderwalle (treasurer) know to send out these checks.

It was also mentioned that the treasurer, Lisa Vanderwalle sent an e-mail suggesting that she is considering resigning.

The members discussed possible rain venues for TNB.

## **Renaming the spring fundraiser:**

Some people do not like the name for the spring fundraiser and a discussion took place about changing the name. Danno is going to research this.

Mike Fischer made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Dan Callan seconded.

The next Chippewa Valley Blues Society meeting will take place on November 9, 2010 at the Pizza Plus/B&B.